
TORRIDON NEWS  
28th September 2018 

Dear parents and carers 

Thank you very much to all who made such generous contributions of cakes 

and bottles for the welcome fair.  Thank you also to all who braved the    

weather to come and support us.  It was a great success, despite the pouring 

rain! 

This week, children have been completing their applications to take on          

additional responsibilities.  We will be announcing the teams next week. 

In the coming weeks, we will be inviting you to join us for a sharing assembly 
where your children will have the opportunity to share some of their wonderful 
learning with you. 

We have now launched our new website where we will be keeping you up to 
date with all the latest news from Torridon. It is still in development and we 
will be continuing to add more information throughout this term.  

Please see www.torridonprimary.lewisham.sch.uk for more information. 

The first assemblies will take place at 2.45 on Wednesday 3rd October for1KJ, 
4NS and 6RS.  We hope you will be able to join us. 

Best wishes 

Manda George 

Headteacher 

Sharing Assemblies 3rd October 

Website Photographers 5th October 

Responsibilities  

Dates for your diary  

This week, we have been continuing to focus on the core value of responsibility.  In assemblies,      

children have come up with a list of the things they will take responsibility for at school.  Please    

support them to make sure they are taking responsibility when they are at school. 

On Friday 5th October we will be having some photographs taken for the new website.  

http://www.torridonprimary.lewisham.sch.uk


Welcome Fair Year 5 Trip to the Science Museum 

Stars of the Week 

Dear parents and carers, please remember to pay your dinner money regularly and bring your       
account up to date if it is in arrears.    

 

If your child is in Year 3, you will have to apply directly to Lewisham Council in order to continue 
having free school meals. Please note that the award will not be backdated so please do so without 
delay at www.lewisham.gov.uk/freeschoolmeals  

School Dinners 

 

Friends of Torridon PTA would like to thank all the parents and children who came along to the 
Welcome Fair on Saturday and made it such a great afternoon for the whole school community. 

 

A big, big thank you to the parent volunteers for helping in the day and to the wonderful,     
committed staff. We are greatly appreciative for the continued support from our sponsor,      
Richard Wells at Hunter's Catford 

 

We raised over £1,500 which will go towards the hedge around the school. A much needed      
improvement to the air quality in the playground. 

 

Great events like the fair only happen thanks to all the parents pitching in. To help at the next 
event, email us at friendsoftorridonpta@gmail.com 

 

We were treated to a musical                  
extravaganza at the Welcome Fair on   
Saturday.  The choir were in great voice 
and the drummers put on a fantastic 
show.  Sophie and Savannah bravely took 
to the stage to give us a wonderful guitar 
performance.  

Well done to all who participated! 

On Tuesday, Year Five visited the Science Museum. As well as exploring all 
that the museum has to offer, the children enjoyed a workshop session on 
forces. What a wonderful day of science learning! 

Lost Property Box 

Any items of lost property will be placed in 

the lost property  boxes in the KS1 and KS2 

playgrounds. 

Changes to pick up 

Please can any changes to who is picking up 

your child be phoned into the School Office 

by 2:30pm. This enables the staff to get the 

message round to class in good time.  

Reminders 

Class Pupil 

RAZ Savain 

RE Evie 

RS Oshie 

1KJ Alex 

1MJ Meghan 

1JB Ezra 

2E Ava 

2D Bea 

2SA Noah 

3C Jochebed 

3A Anneliese 

3O Shyloh 

4NS Joel 
4S Laura 

4L Xander 

4V Ashuina 

5C Ti’ana 

5A Jake 

5L Gurpal 
6RS Cathy 

6C Hannah 

6CH Hope 

Lighthouse Nathan 

http://www.lewisham.gov.uk/freeschoolmeals
mailto:friendsoftorridonpta@gmail.com

